This email is input for the Hearing on District 1 Redistricting on March 20:
My wife and | live in Oregon Senate District 12 and House District 24

My wife and | live in the tiny section of the City of Hillsboro that is completely disconnected from the
rest of Hillsboro representation in the Oregon House and Senate. Our tiny section of the south edge of
Hillsboro is is somehow combined with McMinnville, Newburg and all the rural areas to the south in
House District 24. There is no use talking to our representatives because this tiny portion of Hillsboro
comes nowhere near representing the majority of their constituents. The same is even more true in our
Senate District 12. There are many issues that are critical for the large city of Hillsboro and we are not
represented for those or any similar issues in the Oregon legislature.

We would like to be represented with the rest of the Hillsboro based House Representatives and
Senators. Please revise the districting so we are no longer feel improperly isolated from the rest of the
city in which we live. Please have us change our districting so we are part of Hillsboro where we belong.

Thank you.

Walter and Roberta Hellman
2451 SE Clover Ct.

Hillsboro, OR 97123
503-648-6361



